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A Festive Christmas Message to the Northstead Community 

Dear Northstead Family, 

This Christmas, let’s come together to celebrate the 

that is our wonderful community—a place where kindness,       

opportunities and a shared sense of responsibility shine as  

brightly as 

Our Northstead values remind us to always strive for    

and this year you’ve proven time and again that we’re truly    

From supporting one another to creating              

opportunities for growth, you’ve helped make our school a    

place to learn, grow and be the best that we can be. 

As we enjoy this festive season, take a to reflect    

on the many ways we’ve built a stronger, more connected      

community.  Together, we’ve shared a  of     

achievements, and each of you has been a to  

someone else. Whether it’s through small acts of kindness or    

big moments of brilliance, you’ve shown that responsibility      

and teamwork make us all shine brighter.  

So let’s step into the new year with in our          

hearts and a renewed commitment to being the best we can be, 

May your holidays be as sweet as as joyful as               

a and as full of laughter as a  

With warm wishes for a happy and healthy 2024, 

The Northstead Team 



Children due to start Primary School in September 2025 

Parents can apply for a primary school place from 12th October 2024 and the      

deadline to apply is 15th January 2025. 

National offer day is 16th April 2025 

Please apply online www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions 

   

 

   

Well done to the Y5/6 children and staff on 

their amazing efforts to raise money. 

Through creating and delivering their stalls, 

and with generous contributions from all 

pupils and their families, they were able to 

raise an amazing total of £1210.63.  This 

money will be used to help change the 

lives of children and young people facing 

disadvantage in communities across the 

UK. 

http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions


A Northstead Christmas Poem 

At Northstead School, in winter’s glow,                           
The Christmas spirit begins to show.                             
With Children laughing full of cheer,                                 
It’s the merriest time of year!  

The classrooms twinkle, lights aglow,                          
Snowflakes crafted in a paper show.                           
Teachers smiling, festive and bright,                             
Guiding young minds with all their might. 

Carols echo through the hall,                          
Voices rise, both big and small.                                     
“Silent Night” and “Jingle Bells,”                                          
A joyful story the music tells. 

The playground’s filled with frosty air,     
Scarves and mittens everywhere.                
Snowball fights and frosty fun,                         
Underneath the winter sun. 

In assemblies, they pause to say,                   
“Let’s think of others this holiday.”               
Kindness, giving, spreading cheer,                   
The values they hold all through the year. 

The staff come together, a jolly crew,             
With Secret Santas and mince pies too.     
Laughter rings through their festive feast,         
A shared warmth that never ceased. 

So here’s to Northstead, shining bright,             
A beacon of joy in the cold winter night.      
Merry Christmas to one and all,                     
From our loving community, big and small! 

 



On behalf of all the children, staff and governors, may I wish 

you a very Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year! 

 

School closes on Friday 20th December and   

reopens at 8.40am on Tuesday 7th January 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our Year 4 and Year 6 Children 

A big thank you to all the children who took part in The Christmas Story at 

Northstead Methodist Church on Tuesday 3rd December. 

 

PLEASE ACTION NOW! 

 

Please could we ask that anything    

owing on your ParentPay account is 

paid to ensure that we return in       

January to a clear balance. 

 

Policies 

Please follow the link to find the 

school’s updated Anti-Sexual           

Harassment Policy :  

Click Here 

https://www.northsteadprimary.co.uk/policies

